
 
NOTICE OF ON-LINE AUCTION 

OF SURPLUS PROPERTY 
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

TOWNSHIP OF BURLINGTON 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire District No. 1, Township of Burlington will 
be conducting an on-line auction of surplus property no longer needed for public use. 
 
The auction will begin on Friday, August 3, 2018 at or about 9:00 AM on the website www.govdeals.com. 
 
Bidders must pre-register with GovDeals at www.govdeals.com in order to participate in the auction. There is 
no charge for registration. 

All property is offered for sale “AS IS, WHERE IS”. The Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire District No. 1, 
Township of Burlington make no warranty, guaranty or representation of any kind, expressed or implied, as to 
the merchantability or fitness for any purpose of the property offered for sale. The Buyer is not entitled to any 
payment for loss of profit or any other money damages – special, direct, indirect, or consequential. All sales are 
final. 

All items must be removed within 10 business days from the time and date of issuance of the Buyer’s 
Certificate. Purchases will be released only upon receipt of payment as specified. Successful bidders are 
responsible for packing, loading, shipping and removal of any and all property awarded to them from the place 
where the property is located. 

Item to be auctioned: 

1991 Ford F700 Utility Truck 
VIN: 1FDNK72P4MVA00400 

 

John J. Stewart 
Director of Fire Services 
 

  

 
 
 


